
NOTICE: ANNOUNCEMENT OF AVAILABILITY OF APPLICATION 
 
PERMIT NO.: WA0000892 

APPLICANT: Kaiser Aluminum Washington, LLC 

LOCATION: 15000 E. Euclid Avenue, Spokane Valley, WA 99215 

Kaiser Aluminim Washington has applied for renewal of its National Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System (NPDES) permit in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 90.48 Revised 
Code of Washington (RCW), Chapter 173-220 Washington Administrative Code (WAC), and the 
Federal Clean Water Act. 

Kaiser Aluminum Washington owns and operates an aluminum rolling mill and metal finishing 
plant at Trentwood, Washington that discharges treated wastewater to the Spokane River. The 
wastewater, following treatment, must meet the requirements of the Washington State Water 
Pollution Control Act and applicable regulations for a permit to be issued. 

The Department of Ecology is proposing to review the application and renew the permit and is 
hereby issuing public notice of its intent. Interested persons are invited to submit their name, 
address, and initial comments regarding the permit to Ecology at: 

Send written comments to:  Shara Joy 
Water Quality Program 
Department of Ecology 
4601 N. Monroe Street 
Spokane, WA 99205-1265 

Send email comments to:  Shara.Joy@ecy.wa.gov 

URL for event listing:  https:/ecology.wa.gov/Kaiserapplicationcomments 
 
Upon completion, an opportunity for public review and comment on the Draft NPDES permit will 
be provided (anticipated late 2021/early 2022). Notice will be provided through multiple outlets, 
including this publication, and all respondents to this notice will receive a copy of the draft permit 
and fact sheet before the final permit is issued. 

Ecology is an equal opportunity agency. If you need this publication in an alternate format, 
please contact us at (509) 329-3400 or TTY (for the speech and hearing impaired) at 711 or 1-800-

833-6388. 


